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                                        17th October 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  
 
Re: Wear it pink 
 
On Friday 20th October 2023, staff and students at Passmores will be turning Passmores pink. 
 
Breast cancer doesn’t stop for anything. This year, around 55,000 women and 370 men in the UK 
will hear the words ‘it’s breast cancer’ and around 11,500 women and 80 men will die from it. 
 
We are asking students to wear a pink accessory: a hairband, bracelet, or pink socks, to raise 
awareness for breast cancer. This is not a non-uniform day, therefore students are expected to be 
in full correct uniform; however, the brighter and the pinker the accessories, the better. We hope 
that all staff and students will make the effort to wear something pink. If there ever was a time to 
put on that pink hairband, proudly drape that pink feather boa around your neck, or pull up those 
pink socks, it’s now. 
 
There will be a cake sale at break and lunch if students would like to purchase something from the 
duty team desk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss Danaher 
(Deputy head of Griffin House) 
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